Dear Parents/Guardians,
Frances write-up 

Hoodie Order Reminder
Good day,

The deadline for Grade 5 graduation hoodies was Monday, May 8th.
You are receiving this e-mail because a payment has not been made for your grade 5 student.
Please make the payment on MuchaLunch and please send confirmation once it is complete.
Any delay further slows down our order.
www.munchalunch.com/account

The order will close on Thursday May 11th at midnight.  After this time hoodies will no longer be available to order.

Please contact your child’s teacher if you require financial assistance in purchasing the graduation hoodie.


Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/

Traffic Advisory:  Millstream Avenue between Trans Canada Highway and Treanor Avenue
Insert Letter 

A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community!
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is our annual AGM where we will vote on our new executive for the year. June 6th 7:30pm (please check the FB group for the meeting link)
Thank you to those that attended last night and got to hear about the upcoming events for the PAC, including an opportunity to meet and ask questions of our new VP next year, Jen Poole. As a PAC we are excited to have them on board and we look forward to working with them next year.
Last Day to Order Spirit Wear (Sunday 8pm - May 14th)  
If you haven't heard, you can now own a Millstream crested clothing! We will continue to have our pop up tables for the next few days and our ordering site is now available through the Munch-a-lunch website. (munchalunch.com), but in case you missed us, the samples should be available to try on in the office.
Fundraising Events:
Bottle Drive Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this. I’ll bring coffee for the parents and juice for the kids!
Volunteers needed for upcoming Bottle Drive - Please sign up for a time slot here: https://volunteersignup.org/H4CY8. 
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th
If you can join us tonight, the first planning meeting is being held via ZOOM at 8pm. More info on our facebook group!
Thank you to those who have volunteered already, but we will need more support to join the committee!
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)
 
Thank you,
Ash
PAC President
millstreampac@gmail.com
Thank you,
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